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It is my understanding that JCP&L plans to invest more in clearing hazardous trees, improved
technology, and infrastructure maintenance. As an OEM coordinator, I can attest to the
increasing number of storms in recent years in the rising costs associated with responding to
them for all agencies involved. 
As JCP&L continues to improve reliability and storm response, I look forward to
communicating the needs of our community with them, as I have over the course of the past
few years.

Sincerely,

John Perrone
Union Beach OEM Coordinator
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